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Dear Parents, 
 
 
There will be NO girl’s football training after school today(Monday).  
 
 
The Parish Cup will be held on Tuesday 18th of June @11am in Allen GAA (beside 
Allen school), bus will be provided. 
 
 
Athletics is finished for the year, well done to all athletes! 
 
 
This week is kindness week; we have some fun activities in school; 
Mon 10th Board games in class 
Tues 11th PJ day for Focus (homeless charity) €2 or a donation of your choice 
Wed 12th  Random Act of Kindness 

Thur 13th Secret Admirer 
Fri 14th  Crazy Hair Day! 
 
 
Caint an chlós begins today Monday 10th and runs until Friday 21st. Children are 
encouraged to speak ‘cúpla focail’ on yard. Anyone who is heard speaking any Irish 
will get a raffle ticket. These will go into a draw and prizes will be drawn at the final 
assembly. 
 
 
Our Sports Day is on June 20th at Robertstown GAA from 11.20 to 1.35/2.35pm. 
We are looking for two parent volunteers garda vetted to assist with each class on 
the day. The main role is to walk children to/from the toilets (parents will wait 
outside toilet area). If you are available please contact your child’s class teacher. 
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End of year reports will be sent out through Aladdin Monday next. 
 
 
We appreciate all the book rental scheme forms which have been returned to the 
school, please can payment be made if not already paid, by Friday 21st of June. 
 
Football training at Robertstown GAA and in school on Tuesdays has now stopped 
for the remainder of the year. 
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